Order of Worship

Sunday, February 08, 2015

Morning Worship

6:00 Evening Worship

Invocation	Dennis Lewis
	Keith Carpenter
_	Onward, Christian Soldiers
=	A Common Love
=	Rodney Philyaw
Hymn 639	How Sweet, How Heavenly
Ephesians 2:11-19	Harold Boddie, Jr.
Breaking Down Walls	Martin Charles
Hymn 856	There's a Fountain Free
<i>Hymn 998</i>	Night, with Ebon Pinion
Communion	Carl Scott
The Offering	Cedric Johnson
_	Peace in the Valley
•	Leonard Vandergriff

Invocation	Fred Hooks
Song Leader	Rodney Philyaw
<i>Hymn</i>	
<i>Hymn</i>	
Prayer	
<i>Hymn</i>	
Communion	
Offering	
<i>Hymn</i>	
Galatians 5:18-23	Zion Scott
The Fruit of the Spirit (5).	Ed Wilson
<i>Hymn</i>	
Closing Prayer	Ed Wilson



Short Congregational Meeting on Sunday, February 22, 2015, concerning the Resolutions for the Trustees, Ministers, and By-law.

Results for the Renewal of Ministers' Agreement is now available. Also the results for the Board of Trustees are now available. The Board of Trustee will compose of the top 7 members, 4 from the District and three from Maryland.

Ballot for Acceptance of Congregational By-law Regarding Governance is now available. Please drop your ballot in a Suggestion box on or before Sunday, February 15, 2015.

Fishers of Men Evangelistic Training Course will be returning to our congregation on April 7, 2015. Those who are interested in registration for the class should see Ed Wilson. The total cost per person is \$65.00. Pre-registration Cards and Sign up sheets are in both foyers.

Our Next Leadership Development Class will be on Saturday, February 21, 2015. The session will begin at 10:00 am and will end at 12:00 noon. All men of the church are invited to participate.

Our Next Boys to Men Session will be on Friday, February 20, 2015 in the home of the Wilson family. The start time will be 7:30 pm. All teenage boys are warmly encouraged to participate.

We Will Have a Teachers' Meeting on Sunday, February 22, 2015 in the church library. This is a very important meeting for our Education Department because we are in need of qualified teachers in our Sunday Morning classes. All members who have an interest in teaching are encouraged to attend. A Teacher Training Workshop is being planned for March.

Pulpit Minister's Office Hours will be posted on the office bulletin board each Sunday.

30th Anniversary— Ladies Lectureship Retreat 2015. This event will take place at the Marriot Wardman Park in Washington, DC from April 2-5, 2015. Please see flyer at Library foyer or call Sophia Stampley (202) 903-3969 for more information. Thank you.

Financial Report for January is now available. Please see one of the Assistant Treasurers, if you need a copy.

Dholly Jale is inviting all members for a **Retirement Celebration Party** for Barbara Roy on February 15, 2015, immediately after the morning worship service. If you want to bring something, please inform Sis. Dholly.

Have you visited our website lately? Comments or suggestions are welcomed. Please call church office.

Continuing Prayer Requests for health concerns:

- Shirlene Douglas
- Miatta Logan
- Jeanette Hooks
- Raymond Dickey
- Eleanor Blake
- Natalia Ross
- Deane Eddy
- Leonard Vandergriff
- Dee Koenig
- Lloyd Steward

